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Mr. Robert Scott

Boeing Realty Corporation
4501 Conant Street
LongBeach, CA 90808 '

RESCISSION OF THE GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS (WDR) PERMIT
(WDR ORDER NO. R4-2002-0030 (SERIES NO.7», MONITORING AND REPORTING
PROGRAM CI-8494, BOEING REALTY CORPORATION, FORMER C-6 FACILITY, 19503
SOUTH NORMAND IE AVENUE, LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA (FILE NO. 95-036, SLIC
NO. 0410; SITE ID 1846000)

Dear Mr. Scott:

We have received the "Final Report of In-Situ Reactive Zone Pilot Test at Former Building 2"
(Report) dated March 29,2007, prepared by your consultant Camp Dresser & Mckee (CDM). The
report was submitted to comply with the Monitoring and Reporting Program (MRP) CI-8494. The
report summarizes the results of bioremediation amendment injection and groundwater monitoring
activities performed to date at the Former C-6 Facility, Building 2 Area. As indicated in the Report,
the last injection activities occurred in 2004 and quarterly groundwater monitoring has been ongoing.
No additional injection activities are anticipated to be conducted under this permit. This Regional
Board is currently in the process of adopting a new site specific WDR for the injection activities to
be conducted at the Former C-6 Facility. Therefore, any additional injection activities to be
conducted in the Building 2 Area will be covered under the new site specific WDR.

This letter serves as a rescission letter for the existing General WDR, Order No. R4-2002-0030 and
MRP No. CI-8494, for the subject site. You must submit a new revised workplan for any new
injection activities to be completed in the Building 2 Area. Please transfer the WDR groundwater
monitoring wells into the site wide groundwater monitoring program and continue to sample these
wells accordingly.

If you have any questions, please call Ms. Ana Townsend at (213) 576-6738 or e-mail at
atownsend(W,waterboards.ca.s!Ov .

Sincerely,
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Our mission is to preserve and enhance the quality of California's water resourcesfor the benefit of present and future generations.
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Jeffrey Dhont, United States Environmental Protection Agency, Region 9
Susan Keydel, United States Environmental Protection Agency, Region 9
Mark Stuart, California Department of Water Resources, Watermaster, Central Basin
Alex P. Carlos, Regional Water Quality Control Board, Los Angeles
Joseph Weidmann, Haley & Aldrich
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